
Transition to Collaborative Framework 2025 - Presentation noted. 
 
4 The committee heard and noted a presentation by Sharon Hayward, Senior 
Partnership Officer, West Partnership, providing an update regarding the Transition 
to Collaborative Framework 2025, during which she highlighted 
 
(1) a number of actions which had been identified following Specialist Network 
 SWOT Analyses; 
 
(2) that the Finance Officer was in the process of creating a Memorandum of 

Understanding for 2025 onwards, with early closure of the budget being 
targeted for mid-March, where possible;  

 
(3) that where agreed on Collaborative Framework, all Practitioner Reference 

Groups were now in place; and 
 
(4) the proposed timetable of collaborative activity that would be undertaken 
 between March and August 2025. 
 


